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Policy 
 

There will be occasions when people offer art and furniture to the hospice. 
 

1. All such requests/offers must be referred to the Executive Director, or designate.  
This will prevent staff from being placed in an awkward position when the gift(s) 
may not appear suitable for use by the hospice.  This will also ensure a 
consistent approach to the acceptance, receipting and placement of the gift(s) 
within the hospice. If there are clinical considerations which need to be 
addressed with the gift, the decision would be made by the Nursing Lead/Medical 
Director.  

 

2. Staff are not to automatically accept these gifts and/or place them in the hospice.  
If families are seen to be placing gifts (i.e. hanging pictures outside room or 
placing furniture outside the room), staff are encouraged to refer the families to 
the Executive Director or designate. 

 
 

 


